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Antitrust Policy Notice

› Linux Foundation meetings involve participation by industry competitors, and it is the 
intention of the Linux Foundation to conduct all of its activities in accordance with 
applicable antitrust and competition laws. It is therefore extremely important that attendees 
adhere to meeting agendas, and be aware of, and not participate in, any activities that are 
prohibited under applicable US state, federal or foreign antitrust and competition laws.

› Examples of types of actions that are prohibited at Linux Foundation meetings and in 
connection with Linux Foundation activities are described in the Linux Foundation Antitrust 
Policy available at http://www.linuxfoundation.org/antitrust-policy. If you have questions 
about these matters, please contact your company counsel, or if you are a member of the 
Linux Foundation, feel free to contact Andrew Updegrove of the firm of Gesmer Updegrove 
LLP, which provides legal counsel to the Linux Foundation.
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Voting Item – ISO Standardization – Fast Track via PAS

A professional ISO editor is coordinating with us to get the OpenChain ISO Specification ready.

October 31st marks the formal freeze on changes to the Specification. The Specification will 
probably be submitted in December 2019. 

A Governing Board Sub-Committee has been convened to review and provide feedback on the 
OpenChain ISO Specification. The following slide contains their conclusions.



Voting Item – ISO Standardization – Fast Track via PAS
We want to translate the OpenChain Specification 2.0 into an ISO suitable format without changing 
any of the requirements contained in the Specification.

One change has been proposed by the Specification Work Team: “Program Participants” and 
Software Staff were terms used interchangeably in the OpenChain Specification 2.0. This 
terminology will be harmonized to “Program Participants” throughout the document.

The Sub-Committee also identified an inclusion in the ISO draft referring to SPDX in a “Normative 
Reference” section of the document. This item is not included in the OpenChain Specification 2.0 
and there was a recommendation from the Sub-Committee that this is removed from the ISO 
document.

The Sub-Committee noted some other items related to potential improvements in the OpenChain 
Specification. However, it was deemed that these items below in a future version of the 
Specification, and they will be provided to the Specification Work Team in that context.

Motion to Approve?



Any Other Business?


